
Find out more 

Join us at any of the in-person or online information events we’re 
holding to meet the project team, find out more about our proposals, 
and provide your feedback. 

Gate Burton Energy Park 
Community consultation – 11 Jan to 18 Feb 2022 

Events taking place

Tue 25 Jan 
18:30 - 20:00

Online event – register to attend via our website: 
www.gateburtonenergypark.co.uk/onlineevents

Wed 26 Jan	
14:30 - 20:00

Knaith Park Village Hall, Willingham Road,  
Knaith Park, Lincs, DN21 5ET

Thu 27 Jan 
14:30 - 20:00

North Leverton Methodist Chapel, Sturton Road, 
North Leverton, Notts, DN22 0AB

Tue 1 Feb 
14:30 - 20:00

Treswell Village Hall, Town Street, Treswell,  
Notts, DN22 0EG

Thu 3 Feb 
12:30 - 17:00

Willingham Village Hall, High Street,  
Willingham-by-Stow, Lincs, DN21 5JZ

Sat 5 Feb 
10:30 - 14:00

Marton & Gate Burton Village Hall,  
Trent Port Road, Marton, Lincs, DN21 5AR

Tue 8 Feb 
18:30 - 20:00

Online event – register to attend via our website: 
www.gateburtonenergypark.co.uk/onlineevents

The health and safety of our team and the public is of utmost 
importance. Therefore, given the evolving situation regarding the 
Covid-19 Omicron variant, please check the website for any updates 
prior to attending our events.

Low Carbon invites you to take part in this initial 
consultation on our early proposals for Gate Burton 
Energy Park and its connection into the national grid  
at Cottam Power Station in Nottinghamshire.

This new solar and energy storage park, located  
at Gate Burton in Lincolnshire, has the potential to generate 
around 500 megawatts (MW) of electricity – enough clean 
energy to power over 160,000 homes and avoid more than 
100,000 tonnes of CO2 emissions every year. 

Consultation is open from 11 January to 18 February 2022
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Tell us what you think 

We’ll consider all feedback submitted to the consultation, along 
with the findings from our preliminary environmental and technical 
surveys, to refine the design for the scheme and route for the 
electrical connection from the energy park to Cottam substation.

A further stage of consultation on our detailed proposals  
will be carried out before we submit our application to the  
Planning Inspectorate. 

Deadline for feedback: Friday 18 February 2022

For more information

Letters and emails received via our project email and 
freepost address between 11 January and 18 February 2022 
will be considered as feedback.

0800 860 6259
(open Monday - Friday 09:00 - 17:30)

info@gateburtonenergypark.co.uk

FREEPOST GATE BURTON ENERGY PARK

gateburtonenergypark.co.uk

Have your say


